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Laying the Groundwork for a 2012 Program Review 
 

  
 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

STAKEHOLDER MEETING: NOVEMBER 12, 2010 
 
 

On behalf of each of the participating states1

 

 of the Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative, 
RGGI, Inc. will facilitate a stakeholder meeting on November 12, 2010. This will be the 
second stakeholder meeting in preparation for the 2012 RGGI program review. 

WHEN:   Friday, November 12, 2010 from 9:30 AM to 4:30 PM  
WHERE:    90 Church Street, 4th Floor in New York City 
REGISTRATION: By email to info@rggi.org (required) 
REMOTE ACCESS: Will be available by webinar and conference phone line 

 
The purpose of the meeting will be to solicit input from stakeholders on components of an 
economic model for electricity and CO2 allowance markets, including:  

 
 Results and assumptions of the Reference Case 
 Results and assumptions of Sensitivity Analyses completed to date 
 Additional materials related to the model 

 
Additional information, including the materials for presentation at the meeting, will be posted 
at www.rggi.org by November 5, 2010. There will be an opportunity to provide input and to 
ask questions about the materials at the meeting. Participants will be asked to provide their 
comments in writing by Tuesday, November 30, 2010.  
 

### 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                                                           
1 The ten participating states of RGGI are Connecticut, Delaware, Maine, Maryland, Massachusetts, New 
Jersey, New Hampshire, New York, Rhode Island and Vermont.  
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